Dakota Access Pipeline
South Dakota Reclamation Update
10-08-2018

As of October 8, 2018 there are 14 known reclamation issues remaining
due to the construction, installation, operation, and maintenance of the Dakota
Access Pipeline (DAPL). Due to continuous rain events and saturated soil, these
items have not been resolved. Local contractors have been retained to complete
the work when conditions allow.

8 issues including low/ponding areas, sinkholes, debris, or tile issues are
scheduled to be completed by October 15, 2018, weather permitting.

2 tile issues are to be verified and a plan for reclamation developed if
necessary when conditions permit.

1 ditch line sinkage issue is to be remedied after standing crops are
removed.

1 drainage issue plan is currently being formulated.

2 regrowth and weed issues are planned for weed mitigation and re-
seeding in spring of 2019.

All information in this update has been provided to the Public Liaison Officer
by Energy Transfer.
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